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   BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER   

 
Be kind, be honest and have courage to live 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 

 
22/03/2024  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

It’s been another busy week in school! We continued with our ‘Book Buzz’ this 

week, with our Year 2 and 3 children. Thank you so much to all who were able to 

attend. Year 4 also shared their Egyptian Assembly with families and friends.  

FRESH START MEAL MANAGER 

Thank you for being so supportive with the change of meal providers. We know 

there have been some issues recently so we have made changes to improve the 

service and quality of the school meals that are offered in school. We appreciate 

that this comes with a system change, and the Meal Manager system has now replaced ParentPay for all meal 

bookings. We look forward to welcoming Fresh Start into school on Thursday 28th March to offer parents a taster of 

the new menu. This will take place in the Hall at the end of the school day.  

COMMUNICATION  

Thank you also for your support and engagement with our new Arbor App. We hope that you will find the App useful 

and thank you to those parents who have set it up already and updated details for yourself and your child. This will 

help us to keep details up to date, as well as enable us to streamline our communications with you. We hope that you 

will find having information all in one place useful. Towards the end of Term 5 the App will also replace ParentPay for 

wraparound care, clubs and trips. More information will follow after Easter.  

Please accept our apologies for the issues with our phone line this week. This is unfortunately out of our control and 

the IT Team are working with BT to get this resolved as soon as possible. In the meantime, please do email if you need 

to contact us.  

Next week we have our Parents Meetings, on Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March. Please enter school through 

the Community Door. We also look forward to our traditional Easter Services next Thursday which will be held in 

Church. All are welcome to attend.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Dee Loader 

Head of School  
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Important Dates: 

March 2024  

Sunday 24th March  (All)FOBLS School Disco  

Tuesday 26th March  Parents Evening  

Wednesday 27th March  Parents Evening 

Thursday 28th March  (All) Easter Service at Bodicote Church: 
09:15 Years 5 and 6 
10:00 Years 1 and 2 
10:45 Years 3 and 4  

Thursday 28th March @ 
2:15 Hall/ Outside  

(EY) Early Years Easter worship in the hall and Easter family activity 
outside afterwards  

Thursday 28th March @ 
2:45 in Year 5 Classrooms 

(Year 5 Book Buzz) Please come to the classrooms at 2:45 

Thursday 28th March@ 3:15 
Hall 

(All) Fresh Start Taster session and Question & Answer   

Thursday 28th March  End of Term 3  - 3.15pm  
(Homework Club and WAC will continue as normal)  

Friday 29th March School Closed for Easter Break  

April 2024  

Monday 15th April  School Reopens for Term 4 – 8.55AM 

Thursday 18th April 
Hall 

(Year 6) Folk Music Festival and Book Buzz 
6PA @ 9:15 
6WV @ 10:00 

Friday 26th April  (Year 5) Trip to the Black Country Museum  in Dudley  

May  2024  

Tuesday 7th May – 
Wednesday 8th May  

(Year 4) Residential Trip to Frank Chapman 

Wednesday 22nd May  (All) School Year Group Photos and Year 1 Individual photos  

Thursday 23rd May  (All except year 1) Individual school photos  

Thursday 23rd May  (Year 4RS) Drumming performance to parents starts at 9.00 
outside. 

Thursday 23rd May  (Year 1) Trip to Stratford-Upon-Avon Butterfly Farm  

June 2024  

Friday 14 June  All - Sports Day  

Friday 28 June & 5 July  Reserve Sports Day  

July 2024  

Friday 5th July @ 5.30pm Church and School Fete  

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

Our Week of Learning:  

Early Years have been learning about the Easter Story. The children have taken part in lots of Easter activities. We 

have also been learning about the life cycle of a hen and linking it to Easter, representing new life and rebirth. The last 

group of children went to the Warriner Farm and had an amazing time. 

Year 1 have learned all about what plants need to grow. We have planted our own cress seeds and we are watering 

them daily. In our PSHE lessons we have been learning about taking responsibility for things. To help us with this, we 

have adopted a class plant -the children have decided to call him Gerald! We are looking after Gerald and making sure 

he gets the right care and attention to thrive. 

Year 2 in History learned all about the Tudor Galleon- The Mary Rose. We learned about what the conditions would 

have been like on this ship for the sailors and explorers travelling around the world and what sort of food and drink 

they would have consumed during the many months sailing aboard the ship. We have also been practising our 

singing, ready for our Easter service in church next week. 

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

Year 3 have enjoyed bringing their literacy to life this week with a drama lesson.  The children sequenced the story of 

Boudica and acted it out in groups, they did such a fantastic job!  They have also finished their cloth, paint and thread 

artwork and were thrilled to learn a new skill. 

Year 4 worked incredibly hard to share all of their amazing work in our Ancient Egyptian Sharing Assembly. It was 

fantastic to see all of their hard work and achievements on display and their performance was phenomenal. 

Year 5 this week, we have been publishing our diaries based on our class read and in maths, learning about 

percentages. We had an afternoon of practical science demonstrations, observing the reactions of irreversible 

changes and in geography, we used 4-digit map references to locate UK cities. 

Year 6 have produced some colourful artwork based around the theme of identity. They have considered texture, line 

and tone and how they can incorporate their own self-portrait into their work. In Reading they are looking forward to 

the conclusion of the class text, The Nowhere Emporium. What an amazing story!  

Brilliant Learning Star of the Week:  

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

 

 

 

House Points: 

This weeks winner is…..  

 

Bronze Award: 

    

 Silver Award:  

 



  
 

 

 

 

 Clubs: 

REMINDER: No Choir, Art, Construction, Table Tennis, Netball and Multi Skills next week  

 

The Summer After School Club list will be available from next week so please look out for the email.  

We are thrilled to be able to offer tennis lessons starting the 26th April – 12th July for Key Stage 2. Please book through 

the following link:  Login - Rosie Clark Tennis Coaching  

 

Awards: 

Cole P (EY) Completed a term at Kick n Splash  

Tallulah P (EY) passed her Stage 2 swimming with Kick N Splash  

Estel W-B (1TS) Achieved her Proficiency Award Level 9 with Jumping Jacks  

Theo M (1CW) Passed Stage 2 Swimming with Kick n Splash  

Ivy O’N (1TS) Completed a Term at Kick N Splash 

Joshua J (EY) achieved his 10 meter swimming certificate with Swim England  

Rex H (4RS) has been awarded Player of the Week for his Football team - Byfield Tigers and received a trophy. 

 

 

Roughton L-H (1TS) passed his stage 3 Swimming at Kick N Splash  

Layla H (4CS) passed her stage 5 swimming at Kick N Splash  

 

Arienne R (4RS) Achieved her Gold Award at Wade Gymnastics  

Arienne R (4RS) Passed her Stage 5 swimming with Kick N Splash  

Jonah W (4RS) achieved his Orange belt with the Banbury Shukokai Karate centre.  

 

https://rosieclarktenniscoaching.co.uk/login/


  
 

 

 

 

 

 Jemima W (3DC) achieved her Red belt with the Banbury Shukokai Karate centre.  

Sebastian M (4RS) passed his Red belt with credit and top marks of the day. 

Leo B (4CS) passed his Red belt in Karate  

Aariyan M (1CW) passed Stage 4 swimming at Kick N Splash  

Tallulah P (EY) received a cheerleading Rosette from The School for Stars  

Antony D (5JM) passed his Yellow belt in Karate  

Zoe C (4RS) passed her Red belt in Karate  

Jorgie P (1TS) passed her Green Award at Wade Gymnastics  

 

 

Sophia N (EY) earned her level 10 in Gymnastics - Sophia currently attends Jumping Jacks at North 

Oxfordshire Academy. 

 

Benjamin G (1TS) passed his yellow belt at Shukokia karate.  

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 Isla B (5KB) passed her Tae Kwon-Do grading with distinction. 

 

 

Edward B (EY) has worked very hard and achieved his Red belt in Karate. 

Be the Change: Weekly Challenges: 

The Biggest Hour for Earth … a precious moment of unity, 

reminding the world that our one shared home needs our 

help and that we all can – and must – play a part in 

protecting it’. 

 Earth Hour 2024 
It’s Earth Hour this Saturday @ 8.30 pm (local time).  

 

Join this global initiative, supported by millions of people in over 190 countries 

around the world - the ‘BIGGEST HOUR FOR EARTH’.  What will Young Climate Warriors do 

this Earth Hour … check out ‘This Week’s Challenge’ for some suggestions – candle-lit 

games, ‘nature’ poems, an ‘animal’ kitchen disco, carbon-busting charades, animal 

quizzes, star gazing …. let us know what you get up to! 

 

Could an HOUR change the world?   

Could it remind us that time is precious? 

Could it be the spark we need for change?  

Could it remind us of our potential if we ALL act together – ALL at the same time? 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

  
Summer School:  

https://forms.office.com/e/aA8eNub0xi 

FOBLS:  

 

We are so looking forward to seeing everyone on Sunday for the Fobls Disco 

and a huge thank you for all our volunteers that without you we wouldn’t be 

able to put on the events. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FaA8eNub0xi&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin.3351%40bishop-loveday.oxon.sch.uk%7C13b5806b4e644c60e09208dc3eae8da7%7Cdafa7e1b46d4442eb8706ef49020559d%7C0%7C0%7C638454166632632978%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yEB7NpqvX0XJ0epuNpNJ06N%2FOv1pN69wGxbRGcE1UTs%3D&reserved=0


  
 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
Easter Egg Trail Maps are currently available to buy via ParentPay for £1.50. 
The closing date to purchase a map electronically is Monday but they will be 
for sale at the Disco on Sunday and at the Londis shop in Bodicote for £1.50 in 
cash. The trail runs from the 27th March – 15th April. Please return the 
completed maps to school once we reopen after the Easter break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd hand uniform will be sold at Parents Evening in the hall so please come along 
and take a look. 
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